

St Louis Catholic Academy

Summer 1 Newsletter 1 – Friday 9th May 2025





Dear Parents and Carers

Thank you again for the warm welcome I have received since joining St Louis. There is a great deal of strength at St Louis and I am looking forward to building on this and also building strong partnerships with parents so we can work together to provide all children with the best possible start to their education.

I have really enjoyed spending time with the children over the past couple of weeks hearing their views on all things at St Louis, and also their recommendations for what they would like to see improved. There was a parent survey not long before I joined St Louis so I will not be consulting with parents immediately, but I will be seeking your views in the not-too-distant future!

The children have spent the first couple of weeks back reflecting on the life and work of Pope Francis. This week we will be helping the children to understand the process of Conclave and how a new Pope will be elected. Next week, we look forward to finding out more about the newly elected Pope Leo XIV.

There is a great deal of exciting things happening this term, including the Speed Kick fundraiser, hopefully you all received your child's sponsor form yesterday. We are also looking forward to the Stay and Read bedtime story and pizza evening, the Art exhibition, Sports day, the Year 6 play and much more!

Please keep all our Year 6 children in your thoughts and prayers next week as they sit their Key Stage Two SATs. We know how hard they have worked and hope they feel ready to try their best and stay positive in what can be quite a challenging week.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Warm regards.

Lucille Martin Headteacher **Headteacher** Mrs Lucille Martin

Assistant HeadteacherMrs Christina White

SENDCo Mrs Kiri Wyatt

Our Classes

Acorns – Mrs Katherine Carrick Mrs Katie Mitchell Mrs Catherine Humphries Mrs Jocelyn Banks

Holly - Mrs Lisa Baldwin Cherry - Mrs Tanara Smith Mrs Katie Mitchell Mrs Kay Fasulo Miss Anna Mil

Rowan - Miss Aysha Allen Mrs Mary Sheridan

Lime – Mrs Antoinette Brankin Mrs Sharon Turner

Oak - Mrs Phoebe Muscionico Mrs Vikki Weston-Mann

Elm - Mrs Dawn Vickerage Miss Emma Woodhall

Sycamore – Mrs Amy du Preez

Beech - Mrs Kiri Wyatt & Mrs Angela Harris Mrs Shelley Bosley

Hazel - Mrs Zoe Burgess Mrs Alice Lebbon Mrs Katherine Ashen

Larch - Mrs Sarah Fitch Mrs Claire Gilroy

Maple - Mrs Christina White Mrs Amanda Challis

Upcoming dates

Monday 12th -Thursday 15th May - KS2 SATs week

Wednesday 14th May 1400-1500 – Little Louis Toddler drop in session

Thursday 15th May 1330-1430 – New Reception children Stay and Play session with parents

Tuesday 20th May – KS1 Speed Kick Challenge Fundraiser

Wednesday 21st May – KS2 Speed Kick Challenge Fundraiser

Wednesday 21st May – Holly and Cherry class Kings and Queens Day

Wednesday 21st May 1400-1500

– Little Louis Toddler drop in session

Friday 23^{rd} May – Finish for half term break

A Message from the Governors

St Louis Governors are delighted to welcome new Headteacher Mrs Lucille Martin who started at the beginning of the summer term. She brings to St Louis a wealth of experience from her previous role at another Trust school and we believe will be a real asset to the school community.

We all look forward to working together with Mrs Martin to support her and her school staff in continuing to make St Louis a happy, safe and welcoming school where pupils can flourish in their spiritual and educational journey.

With the final term of the school year upon us, there is still much to look forward to and we would like to thank teachers for their hard work in preparing the Y6 pupils for their forthcoming SATS and wish the children good luck in the tests next week.

St Louis School Governors		
Bethan Byrne	Co-Chair	Parent
	Health and Safety	
Marc Walker	Co-Chair	Diocese
Jennifer Balmer	Vice chair	Diocese
	SEND	
Lucille Martin	Headteacher	Diocese
Charles Dore		Diocese
Fr Leonard Michael		Diocese
Kofi Atuah		Diocese
Ann Sugrue	RE	Diocese
Emily Burbridge	Safeguarding	Diocese
Kiri Wyatt		Staff Governor

Headteacher <u>Awards</u>



Stars of the week



Holly Cherry Alice C Jiaan G

Rowan Lime Oak

Diana Harrison Lily-Ann

Elm Sycamore Beech

Hazel

Larch

Maple

Ella G Nicholas B Freya P Bella Isaac Diniz

Holly

Cherry

Cillian B Hugo M

Catherine L

Rowan Lime

0ak

Filip Melisa

Elm Sycamore Beech Hazel Larch

Maple

Saoirse Tobias Igor Leo B Finn Katharina



For children Aged 4-11

Note: Ages 4-6 and 7+ have their own tailored classes to suit their learning stage.



000

DETAILS:

CLASS SCHEDULE AND PRICES:

• Level 1 Piano (4:05pm - 4:40pm) £8.95 Initial/Grade 1 Piano (4:50pm - 5:30pm) £10.95

• Level 1 Piano (8:45am - 9:20am) £8.95 £8.95 • Initial/Grade 1 Piano (12:35pm - 1:15pm) £10.95



BOOK YOUR TRIAL NOW TO SECURE A SPACE FOR SEPTEMBER!





CONTACT US: 07957460928 info@mandlschoolofperformingarts.com